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Upcoming Events 

Aug. 28 - Cross Country practice - 3:00 - 4:00 pm 

Aug. 29 - NO SCHOOL - Upper grades field trip 

Sept. 1 - NO SCHOOL - Labor Day 

Sept. 2 - Cross Country practice - 3:00 - 4:00 pm 

Sept. 4 - Cross Country practice - 3:00 - 4:00 pm 

Sept. 5 - Chapel devotion - 8:15 am at church 

Sept. 8 - Cross Country Meet - Mt. Olive in 
Appleton - 4:30 pm 

Hot Lunch 
No hot lunch this week 
as there is no school. 

Mission Offering 
Progress: 
Chapel offerings will be 
collected starting next 
Friday. 
 

 

Welcome Back 

Welcome back to a new school year! It has been so great to see everyone back at school these 
past few days, as well as to welcome our new students and families. What you are now reading 
is our school newsletter that will be sent out each week. Your child will receive a copy in their 
folder, we will send it to you by email, and it will be posted on the school website. Please take a 
few minutes each week to read through our newsletter, as it is the best way to stay caught up 
with important information about the school throughout the year. We wish you and your family a 
wonderful school year filled with growth, learning, and many memorable moments. 

In Christ, 
Mr. Aguilar 



Hot Lunch 
On Fridays, we like to offer a hot lunch to our students that is provided by parent 
volunteers. We will start hot lunch next week Friday, September 5th.  We are still looking 
for more volunteers for the last three weeks of September, with a total of 7 available 
dates between now and the December Christmas break. There are also 11 dates open 
starting in January. Please, if you would consider helping us out for any of those times 
during the school year, go to our Signup Genius on our school website. If you have any 
questions regarding hot lunch, please contact Mrs. Sargent either by email at 
school@stjohnpeshtigo.org or by phone at 920-228-1563.  If we do not have any 
volunteers for a given Friday, it will be noted in the Wednesday school newsletter. Please 
make sure to send a packed lunch with your child(ren) on that Friday. 
We do ask for a $2 donation from each child for these Friday hot lunches. We are 
offering the option of paying for the whole year again, a total of $58.  Then you do not 
have to worry about sending $2 each Friday.  If you would choose to pay for the whole 
year, there would not be any reimbursements, including if your child is gone on a Friday, 
or there is no volunteer for hot lunch on a given Friday, or your child does not want/like 
the food provided that day, and they bring their own lunch.  If you would like to choose 
this option, you may send the $58 by next Friday, September 5th. 
 
Chapel 
Our first Friday chapel devotion will be next Friday, September 5th at 8:15 am. Parents 
are always welcome to join us. These services are held at church. 
 
Registration Forms and T-Shirt Payments 
Parents, if you have not yet returned the Immunization, Medication, Student Profiles and 
Contacts forms for your child(ren) or have yet to pay for your school themed T-shirts, 
please do so by the end of this week.  You can send them with your child or drop them 
off at the School Office.  We appreciate your help. 
 
Tuition Payments 
For those making monthly tuition payments, please look for an email reminder by the 
end of next week.  Payments can be given to Mrs. Sargent in the school office or mailed 
to the school.  Checks should be made payable to St. John Lutheran Church or just St. 
John.  Monthly payments are due by the 20th of each month.  
 
 

mailto:school@stjohnpeshtigo.org


SchoolMessenger 
St. John is now using the SchoolMessenger system for mass communication with our 
families, mostly for letting everyone know about school cancellations, delays and other 
important alerts.  If you are not signed up yet to receive messages from 
SchoolMessenger  please do so soon.  Text “Y” or “Yes” to the number 67587 to sign up.  
 
Summer Birthdays 
At the beginning of each month we like to acknowledge the birthdays of our students 
and faculty and staff members.  We would like to wish all of those who celebrated over 
the summer a belated “Happy Birthday”!  Hope you all enjoyed your special day. 
 
 

June 9 - Leo Pellman​ ​ ​ ​  
July 8 - Lincoln Mylener 
July 9 - Tayten Johnson 
July 10 - Corra Williams 
July 12 - Mrs. Seefeldt  
July 19 - James DuFay 
July 20 - Eliana Kock 
July 22 - Paisly Stevens 
July 29 - Miss Bublitz 
Aug. 6 - Blake Kuchta 
Aug. 9 - Bennett Rugg 
Aug. 16 - Mr. Aguilar 
Aug. 19 - Chayton Berg 
Aug. 24 - Evaya Hanaway 
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